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GENERAL MEETING
SEPTEMBER 26, 1986

Hall at the Santa Barbara Natural History Museum.

Be sure to join us for this season opener!

attention to calls

session should enhance your identicication skills.

Brooks Allen Know for future meetings.
\

Our first meeting after the summer break promises to be an exciting one!

We are fortunate to have Mr. Jon Dunn presenting a color slide show of
"Birds of Alaska." As usual the meeting will begin at 8:00 p.m. in Farrand

Mr. Dunn has traveled extensively in Alaska and will share his experiences.
He is a well known espert on shorebird identification, a member of the Rare
Birds Committee, a professional bird tour leader, and a popular speaker.

In addition to our regular meeting an old favorite activity will be reintro—
duced. At 7;3O p.m. in the Bird Hall of the musuem one of our expert birders
will conduct a discussion of a particular identification problem, including

- |
For this meeting Chris Benesh will present a few common warblers. This brief

If you have some specific species you would like to talk about let Chris or I

SANTA BARBARA ISLAND

Ventura Audubon Society is sponsoring a trip to Santa Barbara Island _,-..
on Saturday, September 13, 1986. The cost is $40.00. Call the Office for '“§{ kuj ' '//details.

NOTICE: Any articles, announcements, ads, anecdotes that you would like to see
printed in the Tecolote — or if you have any suggestions for additions — please
give the editor a call or mail your items to the office on or before the second
Thursday of each month. Membership participation is truly appreciated. Thanks!

The Editor



CALENDAR OF COMING EVENTS

August 31 Santa Clara River Mouth This Sunday trip should be packed with
shore birds. Possible encounters include: American Avocet, Black-
necked Stilt, Least Tern, Snowy Plover. Attention will be given to
learning to identify those sometimes elusive shore birds! Meet at
Von's parking lot (Montecito) at 7:30 a.m. Bring lunch,etc.

Leader: Chris Benesh
968-9434

September 6 Sandyland Slough This Saturday morning trip will explore a local
area for its store of shore birds. Possible encounters include:
various sandpipers, rails, herons. Meet at Von's (Montecito)
parking lot at 8:00 a.m.

Leader: Brooks Allen
965—39A9

September 21 Hollister Ranch Riparian woodland birds, shorebirds, ducks, amoung
other possibilities, can be expected in walking this exciting area.
Again, a good chance to learn identification of a variety of species.
Meet in K—Mart parking lot at Hollister & Storke at 6:30 a.m. Bring
lunch, etc. LIMITED TO 24 PEOPLE AND 5 VEHICLES. You must make a
reservation with Brooks to attend.

Leader: Brooks Allen
' 965-3949

September 27 North Goleta Creeks Spend a fun Saturday with Karen Bridgers
exploring some of the best warbler habitat around. The promised
details are not available at the time we are going to press:
however, the information will be available at the office(964—lb68)
by the time you receive this. It will also be in the next news—

letter!

October Z4 General meeting will feature Richard Jones from Sonoma who

will present "Birds of Southeast Asia." Mr. Jones leads iiQ§
bird trips to this part of the world and wil be bringing lg

some information on future trips . *\\,.
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Monday, August 4, 1986 saw a board meeting held at Mary Ann Ambrose's home
with all board members present — something that hasn't happened in a long time(if ever).

Coming this February, Santa Barbara Audubon will be hosting a Southern Calif-
ornia Coordinating Council meeting concerning pertinent environmental issues of
the area. Be watching for times, location, agenda in coming months.

On June 10, l986 a special ceremony for the Dean Bazzi Memorial Checklist
was held at the Botanic Gardens. In a touching ceremony Dean's parents were
presented with the original artwork, nicely framed by the Botanic Garden, Entitled
Wildlife in Santa Barbara Botanic Gardens," the checklist can be purchased at

the gardens or at the SBA office for 50¢.
We also received an update on the bird refuge and on Lake Los Carmrog

There will be a hearing on September 4 at the County Administration Building
concerning Lake Los Carneros. Your attendance would be helpful if you are int-
erested. Call the office for details.

Herb Brapkin has volunteered to be liaison between the Los Padres Interpre—
tive Association and SBA. Sierra Club liaison to be namedat alater date. The
purpose is to lend better coordination to field trips and other events.



 _%i% CHICKADEE

The Education Committee has completed a suc— Chiekadee, ehiekedee why do you

cessful year. The chairperson (Minna Smith) wishes stay watching that white rose
to thank Lila Eisberg, Virginia Collett, and Jane grow threugh the day?
Murray for their able assistance. You see a cat spying you see,

Our new chairperson is Mary Ann Ambrose and his tail sway, but not even his
We Weleome h9F- hiss will scare you away.

You sit on that branch as you
EDUCATION l986-87 stare at the rose

But you notice the cat as he

Activity for education Continues through the twitches his U059-
summer, with requests from summer school, state he Creeps ever Closer,
parks, and senior centers. Oh1Y then You deeide

Jane Murray, who covered the Carpinteria area, "I'll “etch the rose later for he“
has given notice that she will be unable to con— I must hide-H
tinue as a volunteer. Her efforts will be missed. You f1Y to the t°P'm°5t hraheh

Anyone who is interested in making presenta— of a tree
tions in the Carpinteria area would be welcome to AS the eat turns his head

replace Jane. In addition, because of the ever and 3 heiee makes him flee-
increasing demand for Audubon presentations we You theh fly down and

are seeking volunteers for the entire area to Perch by the F059 '
help us. Its fun to go out and talk about one of watching its movement,
your favorite subjects (birds) and to get all watehihg it 8T0“-
those thank you's later!

Please give Mary Ann Ambrose a call (685-1386) Brenna Murray
this month — we are just getting ready to put our 4? 42 10 years Old
fall shows together. v Qx
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NEW MEMBERS

We extend a warm welcome to the following new

members:

Ben Berkowitz
Elizabeth Collins
David Fayram DIAL_Q_B1D

George Fearing 96n_§2h°
Karen Feeney
Patrick McNulty
Marti Strong  

| we t

OFFICE

Recently the board has had some discussions For current new: or rare and unuaual
about havin our office o en on Saturda3 P YS' B b call
As other considerations are being researched aightinss in the Santa ar ara area’
we need to establish if there is any interest 96n'e2"o anyt1'°'tn1sht °;1day'1v:°u :iil
in staffing the office on Saturdays. Anyone hear a three-min“ O recorlfna 8 has: an

who might be interested in working in the the latest inr°rnati°:'hti you lease y

office on Saturdays please call Audrey von unusual or exciting 5 88 38:’ paced
Bieberstein (96A_1468)_ call Chris Benesh at 96 -9 3 .

birding Ill



SANTA BARBARA AUDUBON SOCIETY
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SBAS OFFICE

300 North Los Carneros
Goleta, California 93117

(805) 964-1468

BJARD OF D 
OFFICBQS SIIANDIM3 (IM'[['I'IEE CHAIRS

President Chris Benesh 968-9434 Field Trips Brooks Allen 965-3949
V.P. Admin. Audrey vonBieberstein 967-2866 Prograns Herb Drapkin 6853374
V.P. Activities Brooks Allen 965-3949 Publicity Erik Rosa 687-8393

Secretary Jim Hodgson 969-1209 Education lvbry Ann Ambrose 685-1386

Treasurer Guy Tingos 687-8266 Conservation Hugh Ranson 968—5l65

lvhnbership Patty Tunnicliffe 687-6151:

Mar brie Ca 1610 Dmcms at MGE %7_9569 Hospitality Carol Rae 964-3827

J pp Office Coordinator Audrey von Bieberstein 967-2866
Blase MaFfia 685-4930
Mm gm 966-7971 Ee~§1steY_Ed_it2Y_ Z6131 5m_'*d>I_<>S: _ _ _6§~’*_13§‘>_

_ _ - _ _ _ _ _ _ — - _ — — _ _ _ _ _ Monthly programs are held at 8:CX) p.m. in Farrand Hall
AD HI: CDMHTEES at the Santa Barbara Museum of Natural History on the

Rare Bird Alert Chris Benesh 968-943A lath Friday of each month, Septenber through Nby. The

Dial~—a—Bird Tape 964-8240 N0vanber—Decanber program is held the lst Friday of
Library Audrey vonBieberstein 967—2866 Decenber. Non—ma11bers are welccmz to attend.
Gxrzistzras Count Paul Lehnan 967-2450

EL , the SBAS Newsletter, is published 11 tines annually and is free to nsnbers. Subscriptions to
non-manbers cost $1011). For infornation about lrenbership, please call our office.
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